
 

3/2/2024

Re: Acknowledgement of Notice of Intent for Coverage under SPDES General Permit for 
Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems (GP-0-24-001)

Dear City of Binghamton,

This is to acknowledge that the New York State Department of Environmental Conservation 
(DEC) received a complete electronic Notice of Intent (eNOI) for the MS4 Operator:

City of Binghamton

Pursuant to 6 NYCRR 750-1.21(d) and Part II of the SPDES MS4 GP, GP-0-24-001, City of 
Binghamton is authorized to discharge stormwater under the terms and conditions of the 
SPDES MS4 GP, GP-0-24-001, starting on the effective date of 01/03/2024.  City of 
Binghamton must comply with all requirements contained in the MS4 GP, GP-0-24-001.  

The following SPDES ID No. should be included in all correspondences with the DEC: 
 
SPDES ID No: NYR20A341 
 
Should you have any questions regarding any aspect of the requirements in the MS4 GP, GP-
0-24-001, please contact MS4GP@dec.ny.gov or (518) 402-8111. 
 .
 

Sincerely, 
 

Meredith Streeter, P.E.
 Chief, Central Section

Bureau of Water Permit

mailto:MS4GP@dec.ny.gov

